Friday, March 29, 2013

The De Queen Mena Board of Directors held their regular March Board Meeting on Thursday, March 28, 2013 in the DMEC Conference Center. Attending were Benny Weston, Mike Walker, Skipper Ward, Bruce Hill, Bill Blackwood, David Kellog, Donnie Davis, Jeannie Smith, Paul Shelton, Doug Graham, Ken Marshall, Joe Kell, Kathy Heagwood and John Ponder.

Business:

- 1. Approved February board minutes. M-Walker S-Graham. Passed 10-0.
- 2. Approved February financial report. M-Ward S-Shelton. Passed 10-0.
- 3. Rehired certified and classified employees recommended by the director for the 2013-2014 school year at the approved salary schedule. M-Blackwood S-Walker.
- 4. 2011-2012 Audit Report was approved. M-Graham S-Davis. Passed 10-0.
- 5. Legislative Committee reports were given and discussed.
- 6. Kim Kennemore was approved to receive and addendum for mentoring. M-Davis. S-Ward Passed 10-0.
- 7. Cathi Swan discussed new distance learning plans.
- 8.Kathy Heagwood discussed Target Testing and PD issues.

Submitted by: John Ponder